
 

Dear Year 4,  

We hope you all had a good first week back of Home School after Half Term. We are all 
missing you lots and are proud of everything you have achieved. Keep sending us examples 
of your amazing work. We love seeing them and you never know- your work might feature 
in our next newsletter!  

Some examples of great work we were sent last week… 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
The answer to the riddle in our last letter is: A table. Well done to all of the children who 
emailed us with the correct answer.  
 
 
This week, your riddle is: What has a bed but can’t sleep, can run but never walks 
and has a bank but no money?  



 
 
 
This week, your challenge is to complete a ‘Draw with Rob’ tutorial. The videos give step by 
step instructions to draw a cartoon character. They can be found on the link below: 
 
http://www.robbiddulph.com/draw-with-rob 
 
Send us a picture of your completed drawing- we would love to see them!  
 
 

 
 
Remember, we love hearing from you.  You can email us any messages, questions or pictures 
of things you have been doing at home.  
 
Please email us via the Year 4 email address as we will be accessing this directly. 
 
year4shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk 
 

Have a great week  We all miss you lots! 

Miss Salter, Miss Laffan, Miss Cook and Mrs Gentles.  

http://www.robbiddulph.com/draw-with-rob

